
1-21-78 
U of I 

q Are Tsirk Dr. 

Dear Are, 

So kind of you to write and keep me informed of what's happening in New Jersey. 
I understand from Karen Stothert and Lucy Lewis Johnson that you had a nice 
meeting at your home in New Jersey. Are, I am most impressed by the quality 
of your work in applied fracture of brittle materials. It will be the 
only worthwhile information regarding the subject of Lithics in the profession. 

~ our work on this subject will be most valuable in the years to come. 

I hope you will be able to go to the meeting in Tucson. If I am at all 
able, I plan to be there. It will be great to see youand do hope we czn 
have a long visit. At this time I will cut the letter short, but just 
a word to let you know that I am stil 1 thinking of you. 

Your friend, 

Don C. 
address no title 


